To: IEEE-SA Standards Board Members

At the March 17, 2001 IEEE-SA Standards Board Meeting, the Patent Committee report addressed the development of a new Patent Letter of Assurance form. 

This proposed Patent Letter of Assurance continues to undergo refinement. The Patent Committee’s objective is to deploy this new Letter of Assurance process for use in 2002.  This form, modeled after the ITU Patent Licensing form, strives to simplify IEEE-SA requests for patent licensing terms.  The Letter of Assurance form would be forwarded to a patent owner, when a specific patent is identified as having a potential necessary claim, which would result in a patent infringement when the IEEE standard is implemented.

As part of insuring both the appropriateness and usability of the form, the Patent Committee, in conjunction with the Standards Board, is pursuing feedback from the Standards Association membership on the form’s design.  Consequently, each Standards Board member is being forwarded a copy of the current version of the Letter of Assurance form.

Each Board Member is requested to have the form evaluated by their respective legal counsel, intellectual property function, and/or standards organization. The approved form would be addressed to an “authorized” company individual for signing and would become a legal obligation between the IEEE and the company, for the duration of the standard’s active status.  Early critical feedback, from potential users of the form, is important for effective implementation of the Letter of Assurance process.

Please forward the attached Letter of Assurance form to the appropriate legal and intellectual property personnel within your organization, for evaluation.   The Patent Committee would appreciate feedback by June 1, 2001, in order to consolidate the input for the June Patent Committee and Standards Board meetings.  

Your evaluations should be forwarded to:

David Ringle  

Acting PatCom Administrator

IEEE Standards

445 Hoes Lane, PO Box 1331

Piscataway, NJ  08855-1331

d.ringle@ieee.org

732-562-1571 fax

 Questions about the form’s design, implementation, and scope can be forwarded to Clyde Camp, Patent Committee Chairman [c.camp@ieee.org] or Chuck Adams, Patent Committee member [wcadams@us.ibm.com].

The Patent Committee thanks you for your assistance in this effort.

Clyde Camp

Patent Committee Chairman

CC

Don Heirmann, IEEE-SA Standards Board Chairman

Tom Wettach, IEEE-SA Legal Counsel 

Chuck Adams, Patent Committee Member

